
 

Local restaurants will be participating in Eat for Broad Street on Thursday, May 3rd, 2018.  Restaurants 

will be donating a portion of their proceeds to the clinic on that day.  This is the tenth year that the 

Clinic has hosted this fundraiser.  According to Mary Frances Wright, event chairperson, "this is a 

fundraiser for the Clinic but it also gives back to the community by encouraging people to eat out on 

that day, in turn supporting those who support the Clinic." 

 

Please check with your favorite restaurant to see if they are a sponsor this year, or call the clinic for an 

updated listing after April 15th.  There will also be listings posted throughout the communities.  Thank 

you, in advance for your consideration and generosity towards the Broad Street Clinic. 


